
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Randolph County Board of Education 
   Dr. Stephen Gainey, Superintendent 
 
PRESENTED BY:  Tim Moody, Public Information Officer 
          
DATE:   April 18, 2016 

RE:   Students selected for Governor’s School 
 
 
The Governor's School of North Carolina is a five and one-half week summer residential program for 
intellectually gifted high school students, integrating academic disciplines, the arts, and unique courses on 
each of two campuses – Meredith College and Salem College. It is the oldest statewide summer residential 
program for academically or intellectually gifted high school students in the nation.  
 
The following students from the Randolph County School System have been selected to attend The 2016 
Governor’s School: 
 
Jessica Hardison 
Southwestern Randolph High School - English 
Parents: Joel and Debbie Hardison 
 
Micah Teague 
Southwestern Randolph High School - Natural Science 
Parents: Michael and Susan Teague  
 
Lauren Garner 
Randleman High School - Natural Science 
Parents: Leon and Jennifer Garner 
 
Ryan Young 
Wheatmore High School - Theater 
Parents: James and Elizabeth Young 
 
Congratulations to each of these students, and thank you to all the staff persons who assisted them in the 
application process. 
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